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MEMORANDUM  

 

Policy Number: 200, Revision 1 

Effective Date: July 1, 2020 

Date Last Revised: July 1, 2021 

 

To:   Adult, Dislocated Worker and Youth Contractors 

 

Subject: WIOA Adult, Dislocated Worker and Youth Administrative Bulletins 

 

 

WIOA Adult, Dislocated Worker and Youth Administrative Bulletins are available on the South 

Central Workforce website at www.scworkforce.org.  

 

The South Central Workforce reserves the right to extend, terminate, and modify if it is 

determined to be in the Board’s best interest; and/or if the US Department of Labor, the State of 

Washington Employment Security Department or the State of Washington Workforce Training 

and Education Coordinating Board issue rules, policies or guidance that require the South 

Central Workforce to change local bulletins, programs and contracts to meet the requirements 

and intent of the WIOA regulations. 

 

The South Central Workforce will provide each contractor with one electronic copy of all the 

new Administrative Bulletins and hard copies are available upon request.   

 

Please be advised that the WIOA Adult, Dislocated Worker and Youth Administrative Bulletins 

will be in effect year after year with modifications made on a needed basis.   

 

If you have any questions pertaining to the bulletins, please contact the corresponding Program 

Director at (509) 574-1950.  

 

 
 

Amy Martinez, CEO 

South Central Workforce    

http://www.scworkforce.org/

